
      
 
May 8, 2023 
 
Montgomery County Sierra Club  
P.O. Box 4024 
Rockville, MD 20849 
 
Council Member Evan Glass  
President of Montgomery County Council                                                                                               
100 Maryland Avenue                                                                                                 
Rockville, MD 20850                         
                                                      
Dear President Glass and Members of the Montgomery County Council: 
 
As you consider your appointment to chair of the Planning Board, we urge you to share our 
enthusiasm for both Artie Harris and Peter Fosselman.   
 
In hearing and reading their responses to environmental and development questions, we 
appreciated their views on issues that are important to our group and to its thousands of 
members.  Thank you for your consideration in this difficult decision among several strong 
candidates.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Darian Unger 
Chair, Montgomery County Sierra Club  
DWUnger@Howard.edu 
 
 


